
Notice to the applicants who have already submitted applications for university admission 

for the academic year 2020/2021 online on or before the closing date for submitting 

applications. 

 

The applicants who have already submitted applications online for university admission for the 

academic year 2020/2021 on or before the 18
th

 June 2021 and wish to change the Uni-Code 

order, are permitted to log in to the UGC account to change the order of Uni-Codes, add new 

Uni-Codes or remove Uni-Codes online only once until the midnight of 18
th

 July 2021.   

The duly signed and dated printed copy of the new order of Uni-Codes should be sent by 

registered post to the UGC once the prevailing travel restrictions/curfew is lifted.  

Please note that it is NOT REQUIRED to send the printed copy of new order of Uni-Codes via 

Email.  


